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PSAI Invites Feedback on Standards for the Portable Sanitation Industry 
 
(MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA, USA, 23 March 2015) – The Portable Sanitation Association 
International (PSAI) is seeking feedback from providers, suppliers and consumers of portable sanitation 
services on two key initiatives. The PSAI’s Code of Excellence for Portable Sanitation and three ANSI 
Standards for which the organization is the secretariat are currently in draft form and will be finalized over 
the next few months. 
 

• The Code of Excellence for Portable Sanitation is intended to define what the best portable 
sanitation companies already do and what good companies are working toward. The intent is to 
educate the public regarding what they can reasonably expect from a good portable sanitation 
provider, and to help the industry serve customers better. A review copy of the draft is available 
free for download at  
http://psai.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/01/PSAI_CodeOfExcellence030415_WEB.pdf 
 

• ANSI Standards concerning sanitation in places of employment (Z4.1), sanitation for 
nonsewered waste disposal systems (Z4.3) and sanitation in fields and temporary labor 
camps (Z4.4) have been available in draft form for several months. The documents are being 
updated for the first time since 2005, and the PSAI is seeking interested parties to form a 
consensus body responsible for finalizing the language. Draft copies are available free to PSAI 
members and for a nominal fee to nonmembers. 

 
The PSAI will host a panel discussion concerning both these initiatives at its Annual Convention and 
Trade Show Scheduled for March 26-28, 2015 at the Gaylord Opryland Resort in Nashville, Tennessee. 
Persons not attending the event who are interested in providing feedback should call +1.952-854-8300 or 
email info@psai.org for more information. 

 
About PSAI 

The Portable Sanitation Association International (PSAI) exists to expand and improve portable sanitation 
as part of a global approach to serving the public and sustaining the planet.  As the largest trade 
association of its kind in the world, the PSAI Is recognized internationally as a credible, authoritative voice 
providing education and tools to promote safety and health. Established in 1971, the PSAI develops and 
promotes industry standards; serves as a repository of information and resources for operators, suppliers, 
government entities and the general public; and provides recognition for excellence in the field..  The 
PSAI has its worldwide headquarters in Minneapolis, Minnesota, USA. Visit www.PSAI.org for additional 
Association news and information. 
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